
1

Rosenberg Corey

From: Evan Wellington <evwellwells@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 11:30 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: in support of HB 2004 and in opposition to amendments

 
Dear legislators, 
 
My name is Evan Wellington and I would like to write to you in support of HB 2004.  Renters need protections 
that are long overdue in Oregon.  We are in a housing crisis, and it is imperative that amendments which would 
risk watering down this bill are not inserted. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
-Evan Wellington 
 503 432 0880  


